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Greetings Dear Parents! 
 
Summer is a time for kids to have fun and enjoy not having school. But it can also be 

a difficult time for parents because they don’t want their children to get bored or 

become restless.  

Trinity international School invites all the Pre-Primary parents for a Super exciting 

parenting workshop – “SUMMER COOL WITH SCHOOL” 
 
Why is this workshop important for all parent? 

• Summer is a time for learning new things; therefore, parents should make 

sure they continue teaching their kids various skills even when school isn’t in 

session. 

• During the summer, it’s important that parents set up rules with expectations 

or limits so children know what’s expected of them while at home. These 

boundaries will help keep your child active this busy season. 

• Summer vacations are a time when kids can’t rely on the routine of school to 

structure their days and weeks. 

• Summers are also usually hot outside so parents need some ideas for things 

that will keep them cool too. 

 

Let’s together make this summer exciting for all children.  

To know how join for the workshop. 

 

Grade: NURSERY, Jr. KG & Sr. KG 

Day & Date: Saturday, 30th April 2022 

Time: 10:00 am to 11:00 am  

Venue: School Auditorium 

 

Thank You & Regards, 

 

Dr. Rupali Dhamdhere 

Principal  
Trinity International School 

 

 

TRINITY INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
Sr. No. 25 & 27, Bopdev Ghat, Kondhwa-Saswad Road, Pune 48 

https://www.orchidsinternationalschool.com/blog/parents-corner/stop-the-summer-brain-drain/

